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Hello Melissa
 
Refuel Australia only has the one small location in Alice Springs where we retail fuel and set the
pump price. This is at our depot in Ghan Road. Retail fuel sales are via an unmanned site with 24
hour card sales only.
Pricing of this site is always set mid range of the Alice Springs retail prices and because of the
sites location and access only sells a very small percentage of the total Alice Springs retail volume
 
Happy to discuss further if required.
 
Thank you
 
Ian
 
 

Ian Burrows
Managing Director

Address
120 Flores Road, Geraldton, WA 6530
PO Box 119, Geraldton WA 6530
Phone (08) 9920 8000
Web www.refuelaus.com.au 
ABN 29 002 844 162 ACN 002 844 162

The information contained in this email communication may be confidential. You should only read, disclose, re-
transmit, copy, distribute, act in reliance on or commercialise the information if you are authorised by Refuel
Australia to do so. If you are not the intended recipient of this email communication, please notify us immediately
by email to reception@refuelaus.com.au or reply by email direct to the sender and then destroy any electronic or
paper copy of this message. Any views expressed in this email communication are those of the individual sender,
except where the sender specifically states them to be the views of Refuel Australia. While every effort has been
made to ensure the integrity of this email Refuel Australia does not represent, warrant or guarantee that the
integrity of this communication has been maintained nor that the communication is free of errors, virus or
interference.

 
BEWARE OF SCAMMERS: A sophisticated email scam is currently targeting a range of companies
and their clients. We are advised that scammers have intercepted emails with bank account
details so they can substitute their own account number. If you have received an email
purporting to be from us with our Bank Account details for the transfer of funds, please confirm
these details with us by first telephoning our head office on (08) 9920 8000 before making any
transfer or deposit of funds into our Bank Account. Otherwise, we accept no responsibility for
any loss or damage arising from any electronic transfers or deposits made by you that are not
received into our Bank Account.
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

From:  
Sent: Friday, 5 June 2020 7:52 AM
To: 
Subject: Letter from the Chair of the Northern Territory Public Accounts Committee
 
Dear Mr Appleyard

Please find attached correspondence from the Chair of the Public Accounts Committee.

Please copy pac@nt.gov.au into any correspondence about this matter.

Regards
 
Melissa Campaniello
Administration / Research Officer, Committee Office
Department of the Legislative Assembly
 
GPO Box 3721 Darwin NT 0801   Level 3 Parliament House
Office:  +61 8 8946 1485  Email: Melissa.Campaniello@nt.gov.au

 

www.parliament.nt.gov.au
 

    
 

Use or transmittal of the information in this email other than for authorised Assembly business or
NT Government business purposes may constitute misconduct under the NT Public Sector Code of Conduct
and could potentially be an offence under the NT Criminal Code.




